
2018 Sidewalk Projects 
 

Addendum #2 
(posted August 30, 2018) 

 
 

1. Is the Town looking to test the concrete being placed for compressive strength? I wasn’t sure if 
the Town was going to provide a firm or if the Contractor would be responsible for this.  

 
For the 2018 sidewalk project we did not budget for concrete testing since it is only for a 
sidewalk project we did not feel the need to test the compressive strength of the concrete. The 
sidewalk is a typical 3000 psi mix and the contractor should certify the quality of the concrete 
and reject/test the concrete if there is a question about the integrity of the mix.  

 
 
 


